MREA

Voice For Greater Minnesota Education

June 3, 2022

Kevin Ricke

Badger School District

PO Box 68 110 Carpenter Ave
Badger MN 56714

Hi, Kevin,

On behalf of all our Greater Minnesota students and educators, MREA thanks Badger School District for its
membership that helps us actively engage with legislators and state officials to address E-12 funding, policy,
tax, and budget issues.

Your continued membership for FY2022-23 is essential to continued advocacy that positively impacts
all our students across Greater Minnesota.

Working For You and With You

As your district’s voice at the Capitol, MREA works for you to keep your legislators and policy officials informed
of the impacts of their decisions. During the recent non-budget legislative session MREA helped prioritize rural
education issues, including:

Buying down the Special Education cross-subsidy
Enhancing equalization for Local Optional Revenue
Increasing student mental health funding

See more at MREAvoice.org/progressreport

In and out of the legislative session, count on MREA to keep working with you as well, including:
New advocacy briefings on Tuesday mornings

Our professional development conference in November

Educator and school awards to elevate and celebrate our profession and its impact
New summer social-emotional learning and coaching for district administrators

We Are Greater Together

We know these are challenging times, and we know we are greater when we all work together and strengthen
the Voice for Greater Minnesota Education. Please send in your district’s renewal invoice, dues, and updated
information by July 15 to ensure our voice remains vibrant.

Best wishes for a summer of renewal and refreshment!

Matt Schultz, Board President Bob Indihar, Executive Director
Superintendent, Lanesboro Schools MREA
MAIL VISIT CALL LEARN
PO Box 187 2233 Roosevelt Rd, Suite 7 (320) 762-6574 MREAvoice.org

St. Cloud, MN 56302-0187 St. Cloud, MN 56301 Toll-Free (833)}-MNVOICE



MREA

Voice For Greater Minnesota Education

MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL

INVOICE

Date: June 3, 2022
Invoice #: 2023-1651

BILL TO:

Kevin Ricke -

Badger School District Base Fee: --------------------------- $1 100-00
PO Box 68 110 Carpenter Ave *Legislative Fee:....... e +$206.00

Badger MN 56714

Current expiration: June 30, 2022

New membership year: July 1, 2022-June 30, 2023
2023-23 Membership type: Full ISD Membership
*APU = 206 **Shared District: NA

Amount Enclosed: $

*$1.00 per Adjusted Pupil Unit (APU) to $1,400 maximum.
**If sharing superintendent with another district, MREA has applied $275 discount to Base Fee. Districts with shared
Superintendents must each join MREA to obtain discount. Contact MREA if Shared District has changed.

Member: Badger School District Address: PO Box 68 110 Carpenter Ave
Superintendent: Kevin Ricke City, State, Zip: Badger MN 56714
Superintendent Cell Phone: Organization Phone: 218 - 528-3201
Email Address: kricke@badger.k12.mn.us Website Address: www.badger.k12.mn.us

County: Roseau

Contact Diane Vosen, Administrative Coordinator

MREA is a nonprofit 501(c)(4) membership association. Dues are not tax deductible as charitable contributions. We estimate 36.3% of FY23
dues will be attributable to nondeductible lobhying activity and are NOT deductible under Internal Revenue Code Section 162 as an
ordinary and necessary business expense. Provide a copy of this notice to your accountant and/or tax preparer.
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